
Are you worried about your child experiencing the
dreaded ‘summer slide’? 

Join us Wednesday 10 July, 10-11am for an online workshop which aims to equip
parents and caregivers with the tools and activities to keep minds and hands active,
preventing learning loss during the summer.

We’ll cover practical tips for regular reading practice, as well as games and activities
for handwriting and spelling development to do in everyday family life. Most
importantly we’ll keep it fun - creating activities that don’t feel like work will
encourage a love of learning for your child’s future development.

The webinar is aimed at parents and caregivers of primary school children who are
interested in activities to help prevent the summer slide and keep children practicing
their skills and developing further throughout the break. Places are free but limited
and must be booked in advance. A recording of the session will be sent to all
registered attendees after the event. Full details on our booking link.
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The session is held online via Teams and is part of
our free, monthly online parent support group
which often features key topics and guest speakers.
For further information reach out to:
rachel.madden@dyslexia-sparks.org.uk 

Book your place at tickettailor.com/events/dyslexiasparks

https://www.dyslexiasparks.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/dyslexiasparks
https://www.instagram.com/dyslexia.sparks/
https://twitter.com/DyslexiaSparks
http://www.dyslexia-sparks.org.uk/
mailto:rachel.madden@dyslexia-sparks.org.uk
https://buytickets.at/dyslexiasparks/1180382
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/dyslexiasparks

